
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 11th May 2018 
 

Menu Week: Week beginning 14th May will be Week 3 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2017/18 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 4th May 2018  Current whole school   91.6% 
 
Top 3 classes:  1. 7H = 97.2%  2. MAPLE = 96.6% 3. HOLLY = 96.2% 
 

 
Primary Football Club 
The last Monday night football session will be Monday 14th May. There will be no more 
football club after half term. 
 

Celebrate the Royal Wedding by wearing ,  and to school!!! 
All staff and children are welcome to wear red, white and blue clothing to school on Friday 
18th May if they want to, no donation required. 
 
WFS Staff Charity Football Match against Baxter College Staff 
On Monday 21st May there will be a staff charity football match between WFS and Baxter 
College to raise money for a bike track for our pupils. Kick Off is at 3.30pm and all Parents, 
Carers, Staff and pupils are more than welcome to come and watch for a small donation. 
There will also be cakes, biscuits and drinks available! 
 
 

    Versus   

   
   
Invitation for Parents & Carers of children on the Autistic Spectrum 

 
On Tuesday 22nd May at 9.15am The National Autism Society are holding a 
meeting at school for parents and carers of pupils with a diagnosis of autism. 
We’d love to see you here if you are able to come along. 
 

 
Sponsored stroll up Snowdon. 
Ben from 8H will be walking up Snowdon during the May half-term week 
to raise money for Autism West Midlands as he attends a club run by 
them.  If you would like to sponsor Ben on his journey and learn some 
more about him and his family and why they are doing this, please visit 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bandb-forth  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bandb-forth


 

Russell House News 
There are lots of new things going to be happening at Russell House over the next 
few weeks. 
Firstly we have introduced “student of the week” and last week it was Stevie and 
Nathan. Stevie for becoming more independent and Nathan for being kind to others 
and listening well to staff. Secondly, we are going to be holding a themed night 

every term where students will be able to experience foods from around the world.  
Russell House staff and students are holding a royal tea party on the 16th May to 
celebrate the Royal Wedding. Students will be baking cakes and biscuits.  
Activities this week have been swimming, playing pool and ‘go kids go’. We have also 
been making the most of the weather and have been for walks to the park and doing 
a spot of gardening.  

 
9S Good News 
Lucy took part in gymnastics competition last month, she won 4 golds and 1 
silver. 
Tom received a Headteacher sticker for his outstanding literacy work. He 
independently wrote a letter to David Walliams about the book ‘Gangsta 
Granny’, with a suggestion for his next novel. 
 
8K Good News 

 
Gabrielle has won a runner up award for her artwork in school. She has a 
special certificate and a glass award to keep.  
 
 
 

12BC Good News 
Harry from 12BC took part in a Special Olympics event and won a medal for 
Boccia. 
 
Sixth Form News 
On our community visits, some Sixth Formers had requested a visit to see an old pupil who 
has transitioned to The High Flyers Centre in Wombourne. It was a real positive visit and 
showed our present students who will be leaving this year an insight to ‘life beyond school’. 
Our students had expressed a wish to visit their friend to see how she was getting on and 
what she was ‘getting up to’ now she had left school, she was able to share with us all the 
new exciting activities she does and showed us around. 

 

MAY 

14 -16 11G Wingate Residential Trip 

18 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY 

21 WFS Versus Baxter College Football Match at 3.30pm  

22 National Autism Society meeting for parents/carers at 9.15 in school 

25 BIRCH ASSEMBLY 

25 Last day of term 

Half Term Holiday 
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